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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 
and become the largest of plants’  

                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 

Thank you for supporting our Wheelie Day with so much enthusiasm! The 
children loved it and petitioned Mrs Smith in the hall at the end of the day 
to install it as an annual event. Happily, she agreed! 

We are raising money for playground activities and equipment to help our 
children keep active and healthy.  

Mr Halliwell is in Belgium this weekend cycling over 100 miles to help with the fundraising 
efforts. Wishing him the very best of luck!  
You can donate here: https://fow.sumupstore.com/ 
 

Swimming: Parent Survey Responses 

Thank you to all those who completed the survey about swimming lessons. Here are some 
of the messages I received through your responses: 

• Whilst many respondents stated that their children have 
private swimming lessons, over half still believe it is 
important for children to access lessons in school.  

• An overwhelming majority of respondents, 87%, do not think 
that school swimming lessons are unaffordable  

• 71% of respondents do not see school swimming lessons 
as a substitute for private lessons and would keep paying 
separately for these 

• Although many respondents believe swimming lessons should be arranged every 
year in KS2, 81% believe they should only be in place until a child can demonstrate 
proficiency in the three key skills outlined in the curriculum 

I also took the time to read your comments and recognise that some further clarity around 
costs and funding would be welcomed.  

I will use this feedback to plan a new swimming offer for next year; thank you once again for 
providing some invaluable feedback! 

Reception Plea 

Miss Dods would love donations of wooden crate boxes to use in Reception! 
Please drop them in at the main office if you have any spare. Thank you. 

 

 
Is your child asking for a mobile phone? Are you 
feeling worried about how they will use it or what 
the dangers are with having one at a young age? 
Think U Know have created a really helpful guide 
for parents and carers with some conversations 
starters to use with your child and top tips to help 
keep them safe: https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide
-and-resource/parents-and-carers/phones 
 
Key events this week: 

Best wishes,  
 
 
Mrs Smith 
Headteacher

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception:  Owain 

Y1: Luca 

Y2: Holly Z 

Y3: Daisy M 

Y4: Pippa  

Y5: Daniel 

Y6: Jack W 

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception:  Jax 

Y1:  Bella 

Y2: Rio 

Y3: Vinnie 

Y4: Ella-Mae 

Y5: Riley 

Y6: Lily 

Mon 7th April   

Tues 8th April  

Wed 9th April Y4 swimming 

Thurs 10th April  

Fri 11th April Last day of term  

Wake and Shake 8:40 

By popular demand! 
Cake Raffle winner:  

Y1: Zoe 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffow.sumupstore.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Chead%40watermoor.dgat.org.uk%7C615b3c55dc6c417dcc0e08dd66f325aa%7C3fbe8332d38c4160b8fc1a07a014345d%7C0%7C0%7C638779916669537206%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJF
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers/phones
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers/phones


Newsletter  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘The smallest of all seeds… grow and 

become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

 

 

Wheelie Day 


